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ALL MASONS 

WELCOME! 

NEXT BUREAU MEETING 

is on 

September 28, 2014 

Review Of 

Grand Lodge Resolutions 

M/W R. Stephen Doan, PGM 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 

9:15 AM Continental Breakfast 

10:00 AM Meeting 

 

  
The 165th Annual Grand Lodge  
Communication is getting close!  
Reservations for event tickets 
and/or lodging can be made on the 
Grand Lodge Website.  Note that 
Hotel packages are going fast! 

 

California 
Freemasonry on 

 
 

   A seldom thought-of source of very 

interesting and pertinent data on 

Freemasonry and some of its 

operations here in California can be 

found on the YouTube web site!  Along 

with a number of other fascinating 

Masonic videos, you can hear and see 

illustrated reports of our major Grand 

Lodge Boards for the Year 2013.      

   Check out the Video section under 

YouTube.com/CaliforniaMasonry! 

JULY SPECIAL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Our Grand Master will join with the Heads 

of the California York Rite Bodies for a 
Four-Way Reception on Sat., July 5, 

hosted by the San Fernando Valley York 
Rite Bodies at Van Nuys Masonic Center. 

Another yearly event, the 24
th

 Annual New 
England Summer Picnic, will be held on 
Sat., July 12, with our Grand Master in 
attendance.  Sponsored by the Ventura 

Scottish Rite Bodies, it will again be held 
at the Camarillo Grove Park location. 

And the Picnic will be followed later that 
day by an informal gathering at Anacapa 
Lodge 710 in Oxnard, called “The Grand 

Filipiniana” in honor of MW Cooper. 

Our Grand Lodge Library & Museum is 
currently offering a Webinar series of 
interesting Masonic subjects.  On July 

15
th

, there will be a presentation on “The 
Geometry of Mystery: Freemasonry, 

Secret Societies and Ancient Egypt”.  For 
registration, contact Adam Kendall at 

(415) 292-9137 or 
akendall@freemason.org 

Our Past Grand Master, M/W Larry 
Adamson, will be discussing the new 

Shrine Medical Facility in Pasadena, at 
Burbank Lodge 406 on July 17

th
. 

A “Master’s Forum” event will be held at 
Santa Monica-Palisades Lodge 307 on 

July 23
rd

, at which our Grand Master will 
speak on “The Entered Apprentice 

Degree Today: A Comparison of 
Contemporary Rituals”. 

 

Artist’s Rendering of 
the Remodeled Grand 

Lodge Auditorium 

 

 

 
 

July 4
th

 parades 

Each year our Los Angeles area 
Masonic Lodges participate in 
several local Independence Day 
Parades.  Old West Lodge 813 and 
the SFV York Rite Bodies march in 
the Santa Clarita Parade starting at 
10 AM, which will include our Grand 
Master John Cooper as a participant.  
Riviera Lodge 780 joins the Pacific 
Palisades Parade starting at 2 PM, 
with our Youth Groups on its 
Masonic float.  Contact these Lodges 
and march with them! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  
You can plan ahead and register 
now for the upcoming 2014 
California Masonic Symposium, to be 
held in our area on September 21st 
at the Pasadena Scottish Rite 
Cathedral.  The Symposium will 
feature Grand Master John Cooper, 
Past Grand Master R. Stephen Doan, 
Grand Marshal Bill Miklos and 
Director of the National Civility 
Center Kent Roberts, presenting 
detailed research data and historical 
analysis on “Freemasonry and the 
Creation of the American Republic”.  
Registration at www.freemason.org, 
click on “Masonic Education” under 
“Member Center”. 
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